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To whom it may concern.

My wife, Danna and | are writing in opposition to the proposed amendment to Subsection 115-110 of the Code of
Ordinances of the city of LaCrosse.

Our place of residence is our condo located 615 Pettibone Pointe Way, on property located just to the north of the
property being considered for zoning change.

The City Plan Committee has expressed concerns about the long range plans coming to fruition and the site being only
used as a parking lot for RVs and flood evacuation storage. We agree.

Even if the applicant submits a hastily produced site plan, there is no guarantee that the redevelopment will take place
as is being promised.

Further more, the applicant has been issued 3 orders to discontinue the parking of the vehicles \ campers / storage at
the site and has completely ignored them. Is this a premonition of things to come?

Thank You,
Peter & Danna Bentz
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